
           

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we near the end of term, we would like to invite Year 6 to a day out in Southport on Wednesday 18th 
July 2018. They have worked very hard and should be delighted with their progress as we are with their 
hard work and positive attitude to learning. They have been well mannered and have been prepared to be 
involved in school life, in their roles and with their leadership challenge. Well Done Year 6! 
 
On the 18th July, we will leave school at  9.30am  on a coach provided by Don Fraser Coaches and will spend 
the first part of the day in Hesketh Park then walk to have lunch and free time on the promenade. We will 
then leave Southport at 2.15pm to be back in time for school finishing at 3.15pm. 
 
It will be a great day out and we are very much looking forward to spending time with them. Two members 
of staff will accompany the children.  
 
On the day, they will need a waterproof jacket in the event of rain, suncream and cap if sunny and full 
uniform. 
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 for the trip and this will include their fish and 
chip lunch and an ice cream.  We would kindly ask that payment is made in cash as this will be taken with 
Mrs Smith to pay for the refreshments.  The PTFA is subsidising the coach costs. Please complete sign and 
return the slip below if you consent to the visit. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
Bretherton Teaching Team 
 

 

YEAR 6 TRIP TO SOUTHPORT 
Wednesday 18th July 2018 

 
………………………………………………………….. will/ will not be able to attend the Southport Year 6 trip on 
Thursday 20th July and I enclose a £5.00 cash contribution towards their lunch. 

 
Contact details for the day:……………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………….. 
 
 

Signed …………………………………………………………. 
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